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 6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 
HM Customs would like to remind the general public that the importation of fireworks and other 
pyrotechnics is prohibited except where imported under, and in accordance with the conditions 
of, a licence granted by the Collector of Customs.  
 
Importing prohibited items is a serious offence and conviction can lead to imprisonment for up to 
two years and fines of up to £5,000.00     
 
Application for Import Licences may be obtained from: 
 
The Collector of Customs 
Custom House 
Waterport  
 
Such licences may be issued to bona fide entities importing pyrotechnics corresponding to 
British Safety Standard BS 7114 (or recognised equivalent). 
 

 


